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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I'm writing today because it came to my attention there is a risk of a short sighted policy being implemented soon.
Please consider a few things before changing the wilderness policy. Fixed anchor systems are part of safety,
climbing brings in both international tourism and national tourism and due to that, our safety should be a
consideration since national parks passes and fees are purchased by this group. The climbing community is
global, they bring a lot of tourism and should be considered before this gets done

Thank you
Thank you



